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SCHOOL HOLIDAY SCAVENGER HUNT IS HERE! 

The wait is almost over! Get ready to search for our 
pesky missing convict teddy this school holidays. 
 
Pick up your scavenger hunt booklet from one of the 
museums, and follow the clues to find him. 
 
This holiday scavenger hunt program was developed 
by Year 10 student, Riley Quintal, who completed two 
weeks work experience with us in November 2021. It 
was our privilege to have Riley work with us,  providing 
new ideas and developing the program activities for 
our whole community to enjoy. We’d like to take this 
opportunity to thank Riley for his hard work and 
initiative. 
 
Come and join the scavenger hunt between 4-28 April 
by visiting one of the museums to collect your clue 
book.  
 

All children and local residents have free entry to the museums. We hope to see you there. 
 

Bethany Holland 
COLLECTIONS OFFICER  

31 March 2022 
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